
 

 

November 14th, 2016 

SHOP NIAGARA 2016 

 

Whereas, the Town of Pendleton would like every  resident of Niagara County to understand the 

positive impact they can have on lowering property taxes by purchasing goods and services within 

Niagara County. 

Whereas, the Town of Pendleton receives a substantial percentage of its operating income from sales 

tax revenue sharing with Niagara County.  A percentage of every purchase made anywhere within 

Niagara County is shared back to the local Towns, Cities and Villages to operate your government. 

Whereas, the Town of Pendleton residents have told us that they want to keep property taxes low, 

improve the quality of life, grow our business community and shopping choices. 

Whereas, the Town of Pendleton understands that by giving our residents this information the residents 

have it within their power to improve their quality of life, lower taxes and support local business.  Every 

time you make a purchase you have a choice.  Purchases made outside of Niagara County improve the 

lives of others and lowers their tax bills. Purchasing goods and services within Niagara County improves 

your life. 

Therefore be it resolved that the Town of Pendleton does hereby support the “Shop Niagara” initiative 

to ask our residents to purchase as many goods and services within the confines of Niagara County as 

possible.  When you make a purchase, choose the option that helps your community and lowers your 

taxes.  Shop Niagara! 


